
 2021 Turkey Basket Project 
 
North Presbyterian Church, Congregation Shir Shalom, Temple Beth Zion, and Williams-
ville East High School, in conjunction with Wolter’s Bakery, Amherst Presbyterian 
Church, Christ United Methodist Church, Girl Scout troops, and dedicated individual 
financial supporters are collecting donations for the 2021 Turkey Basket Project, to 
provide a Thanksgiving Dinner to 500+ families in need. 
 
Donations we are gathering at Amherst Presbyterian Church: 

 boxed stuffing mix 
 canned cranberry sauce 
 canned vegetables 
 canned fruits 
 boxed desserts (cake mix with frosting or brownie mix) 
 cash/checks (made out to North Presbyterian Church – memo should specify 

“turkey baskets”) 

 

Donations, including cash/checks, MUST be RECEIVED in our church office by 
MONDAY 11/15 so they can be taken to North Presbyterian Church for sorting, 

compiling, and distributing in time for Thanksgiving. 
 

If you have questions or need a pick-up you can call Judie Bailey at 716-863-2809. 

 
Please note that any surplus funds will be used to support hunger needs throughout the year. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Monetary Donations 

 

Amount: $_______________ Env. # ___________ Check # _____________ 

Name:  ____________________________________________________________ 

Phone: 716-_______________________________ 

 

(make checks out to North Presbyterian Church – specify “turkey baskets” on the memo line) 


